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BEWARE OF VULGAR FLYERS

The attention of the University community, especially students is
hereby drawn to some flyers being circulated on campus inviting
students to questionable night clubs and parties.

Students are hereby warned to discountenance contents of the
said flyers which are full of unpleasant wordings capable of luring
them to engage in nefarious and precarious activities.

Once again, please be warned!

Thank you.

O.l. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA
Registrar



